
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, March 17, 2022 9:24 AM 
'Alicia Lyons' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/17/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01971-2022 

Subject: RE: Little Gasparilla Island (LGI)- Waste water plan 

Good Morning, Alicia Argiz-Lyons. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Alicia Lyons <aliciaalyons@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 7:06 PM 
To: commisioner.passidomo@psc.state.fl.us 
Cc: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Little Gasparilla Island (LGI)- Waste water plan 

Dear Commissioners, 

The proposed plan for a central waste water system on LGI is not feasible for the residents and there are 
many negative concerns including property rights, reliability, implementation, maintenance and cost, just 
to name a few issues. A better solution needs to be developed. If this waste water system and 
associated cost were to be proposed for your neighborhood and your property would you support it? 

Please reject this plan and give us time to explore better options. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Alicia Argiz-Lyons 

8944 Gulf Street 
LGI-Placida, Florida 
813-503-0457 
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